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The Lake Advisory Board held their regular monthly meeting at Lake Lure Tours and on the lake on 

Monday the 6th day of April, 2013 at 1:00 p.m. 

 

Attendees: 

Mark Helms (Chairman) 

Bill Ashman 

Joe Pritchett 

Derek Papesh 

Dan Breneman  
Gary Hasenfus 
Gary Johnson 
Dean Givens (Lake Operations) 

Clint Calhoun (Lake Operations) 

Mary Ann Silvey (council liaison) 

Chris Braund (Town Manager) 

 

 

 

 

Lake Tour: 

 

Lake Advisory Board members toured the lake and cited matters to be discussed by the board 

during upcoming meetings. 


